
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                   

                         NOTICE: Transportation of Students with Shared Custody  
 

Dear Oasis Parents and Guardians,  
 
We understand the complexities of shared residential custody. However, Oasis 
Charter Schools follows established policies and procedures. This means we 
cannot assign two, separate bus seats on two, different buses for your child. 
Therefore, please be mindful that it is the sole responsibility of parents to 
transport their children between shared homes.  
 
Regrettably, it is unfortunate we cannot accommodate the various transportation 
wishes of parents living in separate homes and sharing residential custody of their 
children. However, you should know as much as we would like to do so, providing 
two bus seats for one student is not financially feasible, as costs quickly escalate 
because additional buses and personnel would be needed to support multiple 
routes.  
 
Additionally, since many of our buses are full, we cannot reserve a seat part-time 
and possibly deprive a full-time rider. Consequently, each student is assigned a 
bus that coincides with their primary address on file.  
 
Again, please know that while we sympathize and wish we could accommodate 
every request, providing two bus seats for one student is simply not possible.  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation regarding our single household 
bus assignment policy. 
 
Respectfully, 
Tammy Daniels                                                                                                                                                            
Transportation Manager                                                                                                                                                       
Oasis Charter Schools  
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